From: Omar Rivera

To: Martha Bernal; Jeremy Williams; Brian Vita
Subject: Re: Collection @ Boerne Plat Comments
Date: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 3:26:10 PM
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Martha,
Thank for the additional info and for taking our call. We'll look out for the comments on Thursday as discussed.
Please accept this email as formal request to provide a thirty-day extension to our Plat submission.

This, as mentioned, will remove any disapproval comments from sight and allow us to address them for Parkland and by Engineering [Dept.]
ahead of the 6/6 hearing.

Please acknowledge receipt. Thank you for your continued help.

Omar Rivera
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